
 

 

Dinner Money – Jan to Feb 2019 
The cost of a school dinner is £2.10 per day, 

£10.50 per full school week, £60.90 up to half-
term.  Can we please remind parents that if 

your child changes from dinners to sandwiches 
or vice versa, please inform the school office.  

Please send your child with their dinner money 
in an envelope, put their name and class on the 
envelope and ask them to put it in the register 

basket in their classroom.  We would like 
everyone to put the money in the register 
basket, but if it is a large amount you may 

hand it into the office in an envelope with your 
child’s name and class. 

 

Infant/Primary Admissions 
If your child was born between 1 

September 2014 and 31 August 2015 
you need to apply to Derbyshire County 
Council for a primary school place for 

them.  Even if you have already 
approached a school, or feel you have 

put your child’s name down at a school, 
you need to make an application.  The 
closing date for applications is midnight 
on Tuesday, 15 January 2019.  You can 
fill an application form – either online - 

www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions  
or by phone – 01629 537499 – this takes 
approximately 15 minutes.  If your child 

has a statement of special education 
needs or an Education Health care Plan 

contact the county council’s SEND 
Central Team on 01629 536531 or  

01629 536547. 
 

 
 Christmas Holidays 

The school will finish for the Christmas 
holidays at 3:30pm tomorrow, Friday,  

21 December and will re-open on Monday,  
7 January 2019. 

 

Christingle 
Christingle candles were sent home last 

week.  These can be delivered to St. John’s 
Church at the Christingle Service on Monday, 

24 December at 4:00pm.  Everyone is 
welcome.  Please do not send them into 

school. 
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Attendance 
Congratulations to Mrs Roberts’ class who won the Best Attendance prize for the week 

ending 14 December 2018. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you to everyone who took part in 
the day.  We raised £167.52 for Save the 

Children Charity. 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions


 

 

 
 


